
     Little Hearts Kindergarten 

 

Montessori Daycare, Playgroup, PP1 and PP2 

P.O. Box 52445, 00200 Nairobi 

Mobile: 0704 152832 

Email: lhk1999@gmail.com     Website: www.littlehearts.co.ke 

 

Welcome to the start of a beautiful new term at Little Hearts Kindergarten!  

It is a great pleasure to see our little ones again. 

We warmly welcome all our new children, and pray that the foundation they receive 

here will always prove beneficial to all their future endeavours.  

Our dear parents, we look forward to meeting you regularly as we work together 

towards a better future for our children. We strive to provide the best for our 

children and have made a few changes within the school, to ensure that.  

 

White Boards have been installed 

in all the classrooms.  

 

 

 

 

We have re-stocked our school 

library and made it a place the 

children love to be! 

Welcome Back!Welcome Back!Welcome Back!   

mailto:lhk1999@gmail.com
http://www.littlehearts.co.ke


 

 Activity Day and Time Requirements 

Skating Tuesday Mornings Skates and Protective Gear 

Cookery  Wednesday Mornings Lunch Box 

Tae Kwon Do Thursday Mornings Martial Arts Uniform and Gloves 

Art & Craft Friday Mornings All provided 

Extra Extra Extra ---   Curricular ActivitiesCurricular ActivitiesCurricular Activities   

 

Please ensure your child carries his/ her mask 
daily.  

Kindly pack a change of clothes for your child 
daily, especially those below the age of four. 

ReminderReminderReminder   

Kindly note that all the 

fees should be cleared by         

Monday                             

1st NOVEMBER 2021            

 

no installments will be accepted        
 

We will be resuming our termly school trips next 
week and shall ensure that all safety protocols are 

observed during the trips.  

School TripsSchool TripsSchool Trips   

 

We would like to request all parents who choose to drop/pick their children to school, to do so 
to/from the drop off/pick up point. No parents or visitors will be allowed to enter the  school 

compound without permission from the school office. This is in line with the COVID –19 
regulations for the safety and health of our children and staff. 

 

Pick - up timings are as follows: 

Half - Day Students: 12.30 p.m. 

Full - Day Students: 3.15 p.m. 

You will not be permitted to pick your child earlier than the timings given above unless prior 

Polite RequestPolite RequestPolite Request   

Follow us on:          

Little Hearts Kindergarten 

@littleheartskindergarten 


